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Hi,

My name is Lyndy Davis- I am a mother, business woman, runner, and climate
advocate in NE Portland.

On behalf of my family I wanted to thank you for your continued support of climate
activities to make Oregon safe for future generations.We support clean energy jobs. 

Cap-and-invest is the right solution for Oregon. It is bold climate action. It will help
reduce pollution, invest in good-paying jobs and improve our communities, and
protect our health by cleaning up the air. 

We still need to see changes to this bill. As written, this LC would pay polluters to
continue business as usual. Our children can’t afford business as usual. We
cannot allow legislation to move forward that is climate action in name only, while it
fails to hold large polluters accountable.









-- 
Lyndy J. Davis
 ___________________
LyndyJDavis@gmail.com
Mobile: 425.478.5044


